From: "Peter Murphy" <petermurphy6(@comcast.net>
Date: April 8, 2019 at 4:28:05 PM EDT

To: "Dave Schwartz'" <dms(@sandalaw.net>
Subject: RE: Parking 18 Main Street

Hi David, would you mind resending this to Karen Edwards or Audrey Cline so
that it can be forwarded to the ZBA members who are hearing our appeal of
the HDC tomorrow evening  Thanks Peter

From: Dave Schwartz [mailto:dms(@sandalaw.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 1:17 PM

To: Peter Murphy <petermurphy6@comcast.net>
Subject: Parking 18 Main Street

To Whom it may concern: Leslie and I support the renovation and expansion
of the parking lot at 18 Main Street. It is in our opinion the best use of

the property in that it will only have a beneficial impact on the Town. It

will create additional parking off Main Street which is desperately needed
and at the same time the parking will not be visible. In fact with the
landscaping and improvements proposed by Mr. Murphy this project will
improve the appearance of the 18 Main Street Property which is an Historic
property. This project is a no brainer in that it will fill a need and only
improve Durham in enhancing the property on Main Street. Mr. Murphy has a
long and successful track record in improving the physical appearance of all
his Durham properties. David Schwartz

Sent from my iPhone=




